
 

 

 

Castaway Island, Fiji 

Notice of Rectification Works 

 

 

10 Feb 2023  

 

 

Dear Partner, 

Please be advised that Castaway Island, Fiji rectification works on the island, has been delayed and is now scheduled 

to be completed by 28 February 2023. 

We do apologise for the inconvenience and thank you for your understanding. 

Please do not hesitate to reach out should you have any questions. 

 

Ben Johnson 

Area Director of Sales and Marketing, Fiji Islands 

Mobile: +61 419 222 57 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

SCHEDULE OF WORKS 

2nd June -- 13th June 2022; 

3 bures will be OUT OF ORDER to complete the rectification works 

10 buffer bures surrounding the above bures will be blocked off to minimize guest inconvenience and buffer any 

residual noise.  

 

29th July -- 3rd September 2022; 

4 bures every 14 days will be OUT OF ORDER to complete the rectification works (Total 12 bures)   

12 buffer bures surrounding the above bures will be blocked off  

 

4th September –10 September 2022; 

4 bures will undergo retrofit works and 8 buffer bures surrounding the above bures will be blocked off 

 

11th September -- 22nd September 2022; 

3 bures will undergo retrofit works and 12 buffer bures surrounding the above bures will be blocked off 

 

31st October – 11 November 2022;  

4 bures will undergo retrofit works and 15 buffer bures surrounding the above bures will be blocked off 

 

12th November – 23 November 2022;  

1 bure will undergo retrofit works and 9 buffer bures surrounding the above bures will be blocked off 

  

16th January 2023 – 01 February 2023 28 February 2023 

18 bures every 4-8 days will undergo retrofit works and 10 buffer bures surrounding the above bures will be 

blocked off 


